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Like to know more? Call us on 02 4841 1701 (Quarry) or 

02 4820 3003 (Limestone). Or visit www.boral.com.au/marulan. 

 

 

Boral’s Marulan South Operations are pleased to present our regular newsletter for the 
information of our valued neighbours and wider community. 

 

Last truck leaves Emu Plains 
Quarry  

It was the end of an era recently as the last load 
of raw feed was hauled out of the extraction area 
at the Emu Plains Quarry in western Sydney - a 
huge moment in the history of aggregate supply 
into the Sydney area. 

This means the primary source of aggregates 
now moves from Emu Plains down to Marulan. 
Many Boral plants and customers have already 
transferred over to Peppertree Quarry products 
and over the coming weeks the final stages of 
our integration plan will be completed. 

The last 18 months has been spent getting 
Peppertree ready for this day. Our team has 
worked hard and we now have an operation that 
is running consistently and efficiently. The future 
is exciting and we believe we have the operation 
and the team ready to meet the challenge.  

 

Goulburn Community Bike 
Ride 
NSW Bike Week is an annual celebration of 
cycling, encouraging people from all walks of life 
to get on a bike and ride.  

This year it was celebrated during the week of 
12-20 September and was celebrated in 
Goulburn with an escorted community bike ride 
on the Sunday.  

Due to the nature of our business and the need 
to move materials on roads, road safety is very 
important to us. We are therefore proud to be 
partners with Goulburn Mulwaree Council in 
supporting the community bike ride. Riders wore 
high visibility vests with the message to “Share 
the Road”, with all riders eligible for the lucky 
ride prizes of 3 bikes and 10 helmets. 

Over 70 keen bike riders participated in the 
community ride. 
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Like any workplace, having skilled professional 
people working at our sites is important. We 
have implemented training, both internal and 
external, for our people to gain skills to be better 
equipped at their current jobs, or to gain skills for 
a role change. This may be as straightforward as 
First Aid training or more extensive study such 
as a Certificate IV in Extractive Industries. 

This month we congratulate Kylie Mills and Brad 
O'Brien from our Marulan South operations, both 
of whom have successfully completed the 
Certificate IV qualification.  

 
 
 
 

Don’t forget the  
2015 Marulan Kite Festival on  

Saturday, 31 October.  

Proudly supported by Boral since 2011 

 


